
Denel Aeronautics host PBHS Aeronautical Society 

AeSSA Council Members Johnnie van der Berg, David Toma and Danie Loots hosted 

John Illsley, Second Master of Pretoria Boys High School (PBHS), and 18 boys of the 

PBHS Aeronautical Society for a tour around the Denel Aeronautics maintenance 

facilities of Rooivalk, Oryx and Cheetah on Wednesday, 9 October 2019.  

During the two-hour visit, the boys were given a brief overview of each of the platforms 

as well as the activities in each of the facilities. Illsley says, “After the visit to the factory 

we were able to view the stored and cannibalised airliners that are parked on one 

corner of the Denel property. The boys enjoyed climbing into several of these!” 

 

In the airliner ‘boneyard’ at Denel 

 

 


